

Montgomery Way, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 1NU Telephone: 01606 551048

Head Teacher: Neil Oxley

4th November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Coffee Morning - Thursday 1st December 2022

I hope you are your family are safe and well and you had a good half term break.

I am inviting you to attend our next Parents and Carers Coffee Morning on Thursday 1st December from 10.00 am to 11.00 am on the school site. This will be an informal event where you will be able to meet with other parents/carers, share any concerns you have, and speak and ask questions to me and other staff members.

We will take the opportunity during the first part of the meeting to update you and consult with Mrs Faber around developments within our Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) curriculum. We will also provide you with some further information on the work we are doing in school towards the completion of the Rainbow Flag Award, as mentioned in the previous letter from Mrs Rowley Vines.

I hope you will be able to attend the coffee morning, and would be grateful if you could complete the reply form to confirm your attendance.

Yours sincerely

Mr N Oxley

Headteacher

